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Barbara Reilly

From: Barbara Reilly

Sent: 14 March 2019 12:04

To: Michael McAdam

Subject: Item 61676 Request for funding from Lucan Committee Members 

Dear Sirs 

 

At the Lucan Area Committee Meeting the following motion was passed by the members and it was agreed to write 

to you in this regard. 

That this Area Committee meets with the NTA and TII to specifically 
discuss the practicalities of obtaining the funding streams required to 
further the objective we inserted into the 2016-2022 Development Plan 

for a grade separated junction at Kennelsfort Road/R148 intersection, 
something badly needed to manage traffic flows to revitalise the 

Palmerstown village area in terms of retail, tourism and heritage. 

 

Any reply will be circulated to the members of the Lucan ACM and will be available to the public as part of the 

minutes.  Your early reply would be appreciated.  

 

Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210     www.sdcc.ie 
 

Personal Data Privacy Rights: In order to provide the most effective and targeted range of services to 

meet the needs of the citizens, communities and businesses of South Dublin County and to comply with 

regulatory or legislative requirements we will be required to collect, process and use certain types of 

information about people and organisations. This may include ‘personal data’ as defined by the Data 

Protection Acts and by the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and may relate to current, past and 

future service users.  

To learn more about the Council’s personal data privacy commitment please see our Personal Data 

Privacy Statement.  

 

 

 


